Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES August 15, 2013

The meeting opened at 7:02. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

- Jennifer distributed agenda
- Distributed minutes for June. Accepted as written by unanimous vote
- Jack presented the treasurer's report.
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that returnables are higher than normal
- Home Depot donated a compost bin. So far we have collected about \$192 in raffle funds. The drawing will be around September
- The center is now collecting computer mainframes and laptops for no charge, keyboards and printers for a fee. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported that the center received a small grant to be used to purchase a shed. It will be used to store swap items.
- Marilyn reported that the center received a unanimous donation for the center that will hopefully keep it open for two years. Discussion
- Marilyn checked with WCTV. They will put us on TV prior to the Town meeting in the near future. Discussions held
- Jennifer to check with Town hall to see if our room is being changed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40

Jenniter Gady, Committee Chairman